
 As a charter school student I believe that it is important to have equal funding as the 

traditional public schools receive. Charter school parents pay taxes for their child to get proper 

funding. When students switch from traditional public schools to charter schools, the funding 

should remain the same. Charter school students should  be able to take  classes without paying 

out of pocket Despite every charter school parent paying so much money every year for the 

public schools. We still don’t get our fair share of funding for education. Charter schools follow 

all the requirements to receive state funding; therefore, they should be entitled to the same 

fundings. 

Students should also be able to get in person classes without having to pay out of pocket. 

Charter schools offer many experiences when going to in-person classes, but because funds are 

limited, many families may have to pay out of pocket for students to attend them. If the charter 

schools were properly funded, students would be able to enjoy in person classes without 

additional cost. 

As a student who used to go to public school, and had to switch to a charter school, I 

believe the amount of money I get should not change. Charter schools are great; they have 

helped expand my knowledge further. I have also gotten way better grades since I've been there. I 

believe that if I’m getting better knowledge there, then we should get equal funds. 

In conclusion, it is clear that charter schools need equal funding as public schools. 

By doing this, students can get new class experiences, as well as a great education. These 

changes should be made because it can benefit families and teachers too. In order for  

these changes to be made for charter schools, funding for charter schools need to be 

equal.    

  



  

  

      


